
BRIHANMUMBAI MUNICIPAL CORPORATION 
S W M “A” ward office 

 
EOI NOTICE 

 
The Assistant Commissioner of A ward invites Expression of Interest for the work of 

“Providing NGO Labour for Ramzan 2025 in A ward” from the Santhas having the 

experience of the similar work such as providing NGO Labours for Cleaning works in  

Brihanmumbai Municipal Corporation. 

The EOI Forms are available at the office of Assistant Engineer (SWM) ‘A’ ward, 1st 

floor, 134- E, Shahid Bhagat Singh Road, Behind R.B.I. Head Office, Fort, Mumbai - 400001, 

and shall be submitted at the same office before 1.00 p.m. on due date.  

The due date of submission of EOI form is 18.02.2025. 

 

Sd/-15.02.2025 

Assistant Commissioner‘A’ ward 


